
Crowder College                                                          601 Laclede, Neosho, MO  64850 (417)451-3223 

JANUARY 29, 2013        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION 

SCHOLARSHIP DONATION TO CROWDER MT. VERNON STUDENTS 

NEOSHO, MO - A special scholarship donation breakfast reception will be held Friday, February 8th from 

8:30am to 9:30am at the Crowder College location in Mt. Vernon. The Mt. Vernon site is located at the MARC, 

Mt. Vernon Art & Recreation Center, 822 W. Mt. Vernon Blvd, Mt. Vernon. 

This scholarship donation is being given by the late John Hayes & Sue Sickles. “Everyone is welcome to see 

what Crowder has to offer and to share the details of the Foundation Scholarship donation by John and Sue.” 

State Heidi Gilligan, Service Region Coordinator. 

###  

For more information please feel free to contact my office or the Mt. Vernon location at 417-461-0237. 

 

  

 


